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Policy Update 
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DATE:  May 13, 2010 
SUBJECT: Grant Diversion 

*********************************************************************************************************** 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 771-8127. 
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

*********************************************************************************************************** 
Recently, Policy has received several inquiries about whether to add grant diversion payments 
to the Unreimbursed Assistance (URA). Grant diversion is not included in the URA because it 
is considered temporary relief and is not subject to the assignment of rights. 
 
Staff are urged to view this information directly on OPPM and not create a separate personal file. Click on 
the link http://dcsepc. You will find this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2010. 
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